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We must ensure that providers caring for children and
youth in our state’s foster care system continue to receive
the 5.4% Human Services COLA through the end of their
fiscal year, June 30, 2023, and that is carried forward into
the Maximum State Aid Rate (MSAR) base rate.

Support Senate and Assembly proposals to increase the
Human Services COLA to 8.5%

Modify to include prevention and children's health home
care managers.

Support Senate and Assembly proposals to increase
thestate reimbursement to counties to 65%.

Support Assembly proposal to increase the subsidy to $725
and to increase the upper age limit for foster youth leaving
care to participate in the program.

Modify to include annual increases tied to inflation.

Support Senate and Assembly proposals to increase
funding.
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